
My names Dennis Podloujnyi. River enthusiast and spend most my time and hobbies on the the new berg pool. I’m opposing these 
bills and believe it’s unfair to push such a drastic loading capacity difference. I believe there is more erosion due to other natural 
factors throughout your the seasons than just wakeboats alone. Also, If there is illegal pinning of shoreline studies that are being 
used to defend these bills, I believe this is not proper, a bill that is being backed up with illegal studies should not be pushed forward. 
This is unfair. This bill will effect lots of small business’, families and many home owners who are opposed for these bills to pass on 
the Willamette rivers, Newberg pool. There are other alternatives and compromises that can be accounted for in order to satisfy all 
point of views. Please, don’t rush into passing these bills. Let’s keep our waterways more open.
Thank you


